

**sdmay23-30: Twinkle Tines**

Week 5 Report

October 22 - October 28

**Team Members**Isaac Vrba — *Git Master*Mesa Hassel — *Subgroup meeting planner, unassigned scribe*Stuart Pearson — *Client Communications Point*Eileen Hillier — *Hardware Expert*Andrew Adams — *User Interface Consultant*Daniel Duerr — *Design Expert*Kaitlyn Nolting — *Subgroup Meeting Minutes***Summary of Progress this Report**

This week we focused on competing for our proposed design document and continued research for both software and hardware.

**Pending Issues**

The hardware team is currently arranging a good time to meet with Dr. Phillip Jones in the CprE department. We have already communicated, establishing that we would like to meet, currently we are trying to align a good time for all of us to meet together. We are hoping to meet with Dr. Jones as soon as possible within the next two weeks.

**Plans for Upcoming Reporting Period**

Research is going to continue for both sides as we try to narrow down what software and APIs we are going to use along with having a list of hardware components for us to decide between.

**Individual Contributions**

Team Member	Contribution	Weekly Hours	Total Hours
Isaac Vrba	Collaborated on design doc 5 and research for hardware design	3	0
Mesa Hassel	Collaborated on design doc 5 and software research/app design	4	0
Stuart Pearson	Collaborated on design doc 5 and research for hardware design	4	0
Eileen Hillier	Worked on design document 5 and research for hardware design	3	
Andrew Adams	Collaborated on design doc 5 and software	3	0

---

	research/app design		
Daniel Duerr	Collaborated on design doc 5 and software research/app design	1	0
Kaitlyn Nolting	Collaborated on design doc 5 and software research/app design	4	0

**Gitlab Activity Summary**

Nothing to report.

---